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Tuesday, 03 December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Club 

We shall be running a Sports Club for years 1-6 again next term.  The club will be focussing on 

skills connected with Dodgeball (throwing and dodging) and will take place at Clive Village Hall 

until 4.30. There is a charge of £2 per session, so the fee for the first half of term will be £12 

as the first session will take place on Thursday 9th January. 

Please sign up on the online Google form at https://forms.gle/3T4D76V9fnGZTwmR8.  Places 

will be limited to 20 so will be issued on a first come, first served basis.    

The children in the club can wear their PE kit on Thursdays and children booked in to ASC will 

be walked back up to school after the Sports Club.  Please pick up your child(ren) from the 

Village Hall. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 
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